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March 22, 2022

NOTICE OF AWARD

MS. CAMELA VALENCIA ESTRADA
Sales Manager

HIVE HOTEL & CONVENTION PLACE
68 Sct. Tuazon cor. Sct. Madrinan

Brgy. South Triangle, Quezon City

Dear Ms. Estrada:

With reference to your quotation dated March 8, 2022, we are pleased to confirm the award for
the live-in accommodation for the conduct of a three (3) day UNAIP Program
Management Group Meeting on March 29-31, 2022 in Quezon City under Solicitation No.:
FOG UNAIP 2022-02-018 with bid price amounting to One Hundred Twenty Thousand
Pesos (P 120,000.00) only.

Please be advised that you are given five (5) working days to affirm this transaction by signing
the “Conforme”. Otherwise, your non-concurrence within the prescribed period will mean
cancellation of the aforementioned contract.

Done this day of ,2022.

Very truly yours,

LAMBERTO B. DELA CRUZ, JR., MPM
OIC-Assistant Director for Admin and Finance

Conforme:
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